Re: HB 2787 — oppose

Mr Chairman and members of the Committee,

I oppose giving illegals instate tuition.
I believe in the rule of law and we must continue to be a law abiding nation.
Financially, this would be a loss for the State of Oregon.

Illegals have a way to rectify their situation and that is to return to the country of origin and apply for
legal entry to this country. If they are truly interested they will find a way to do this.

I am an immigrant to this country and applied for a green card to become a resident alien.
I had to wait till the process was complete and then I could legally enter this country.

As legislators you have sworn to uphold the constitution and I trust you to do the right thing.
Vote 'NO' on HB 2787

Thank you for your service and I trust you will be a law abiding, honest legislator who was voted into
office by your constitutents. Do not be swayed otherwise. Once you start breaking the law you lose
credibility.

Mary Innes
House District 19



